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From:

Sent: 10 April 2022 09:16

To: Planning

Subject: Planning Application No 3/2022/0278

/\ External Email

This email originated from outside Ribble Valley Borough Council. Do NOT click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and are sure the content within this email is safe.
FAQ Kathryn Hughes

Further to the letter dated 24th March in relation to planning application for The Talbot Hotel, | am
writing to confirm how positive the plans submitted will be to the village.

v - The plans
will posifively improve Talbot Street outlook to the front and als
Addiﬁonalli. the maintenance to the Hotel will positively improve the maintenanc

I'm sure the barn conversions to holiday lets will also support the local businesses in the village.

If at all possible, could you please confirm which area of the building is planned to undergo
partial demolition? | am unable to access the plans online on your website.

Kind regards

Sent from my iPhone



